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Board of Assessors – July 27, 2009 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:45PM by Chairman Jay Newton.  Also present were 
Jack McKiernan and Will Naser. 

 
 

1. There was a discussion on the Sales Report – Will wants 2 spreadsheets – one for 
arms length sales and one for those that are coded out. 

 
2. There was a lengthy discussion on 210 Village Street and 200 Main Street.  Will 

is going to find out how to do a refund if an agreement is reached prior to going to 
the ATB. 

 
3. On 210 Village Street, the interior quality was changed, while a bath and shed 

were added.  It did decrease the value 
 

4. On 200 Main Street the interior quality was changed which resulted in a 
decreased value. 

 
5. Minutes of 7-13-09 were approved as corrected.  

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20PM.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Secretary 


